
Dear 8th Grade Families, 

 

For the summer reading assignment this year, I am asking the incoming 8th graders to 
read (2) books. I am David by Anne Holm and Fever 1793 by Laurie Halse Anderson. 

I am David is a beautiful story of survival and self-discovery. Fever 1793 is a story 
about living morally under the shadow of disease and death. I love both books and hope 
your student does as well. 

In addition to reading the books, I am also asking that the attached assignments be 
completed and turned in by the first Monday (Aug 12) back to school. 

Have a wonderful summer break. Stay safe and healthy.  

I look forward to seeing you in August.  

 

Many blessings to you and your family, 

Mrs. Melian 


